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EDUCATION = OPPORTUNITIES, EVERY DAY MATTERS 
Tēnā koutou katoa, 

Kia ora te whānau,  
 

THIS WEEK’S AWARDS:  

Congratulations to Cora Las Vegas and Luca Pell who received our VALUES certificates for 

RESPECT this week. Cora received his award for showing respect by listening carefully to his 

mathematics instructions, working hard and completing what is expected of him before moving to 

the next activity. Luca received his award for consistently being respectful towards and supportive 

of others. 

  

SCHOOL VALUE: the value at the heart of our 

learning community over the next two weeks is 

CONFIDENCE.  

 

CONGRATULATIONS also to Robbie Worsnop 

who received a classroom award for being so 

persistent and creative when solving problems. 

Devarn Harrison received a classroom award for 

being so focused on his work. 

 

Well done to everyone who received recognition for their learning this week.  

 

SCHOOL NEWS:   

Reminder; Local Curriculum hui Tuesday 4th of August at 6pm in the school Library. Looking 

forward to seeing everyone there. 

 

Our Matariki Journey 

Greetings to our Rere Community and thank you for coming and helping us to celebrate our New 
Year at the end of last term. While it is Term 3; this is Season 1 and we plan to follow the arc of 
our seasons until Matariki in 2021. Our overarching theme is 'Our Place' and this will anchor us in 
our learning journey over the course of the year. On August the 28th, Daffodil Day, we will all go to 
Eastwoodhill Arboretum and walk to the lookout and get a bird's eye view of our place as well as 
look at the beautiful daffodil gardens there! Each student will also choose a tree or area of garden 
to observe over the year. We plan to return to Eastwoodhill on the 28th of September to celebrate 
our Grandparents (or other special people) so please save the date! 
A lot of reading books, particularly junior ones, are coming back to school damaged.  Your child 

should bring their book bag every day to keep books protected in their bag. Please help your child 
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to look after their reading books by making sure that they are not read around food or drinks and 

that they are not drawn or written in, or left in a place where they will be ripped or chewed on by 

animals or younger children.  

 

BOT NEWS: 

BOT meeting next week 6.30 in the school Library. All welcome. Please let Jodie Cook know if 

you intend to come so that we can make sure you can participate with the correct paperwork. 

 

SPORTS RESULTS: 

 Football/Soccer  

Eastland Vets Ngatapa Ninjis (Cora, Manahi) vs Awapuni Jaguars – Lost 2-3 

Eastland Vets Ngatapa Rebels (George C) vs Makaraka Meteors – Won 3-2 

Eastland Vets Ngatapa Green Machines (Franka, Logan, Ophelia, Mila) vs Te 

Wharau Strikers – Lost  

 

Rugby 

Eastland Vets Ngatapa U12 Stags (Devarn, Charlie) vs Eastland Vets 

Ngatapa Green – Won 37-5. Devarn 3 tries. 

Eastland Vets Ngatapa U8 Kiwis (Hamish, Robbie, Luca) vs Farmcare 

HSOB Blue – Won 7-4. Luca and Hamish 1 try each. 

Eastland Vets Ngatapa U6 White (Jack C) vs Eastland Vets 

Ngatapa U6 Blue – Tie 10-10. Jack 1 try. 

Eastland Vets Ngatapa U6 Rams (Ella) vs Eastland Vets  

Ngatapa U6 Colts-  

 

Netball  

Eastland Vets Ngatapa Yr 8 (Tess) vs Ilminster Y8 A – Lost 7-12 

 

BUSES:  

Thank you to everyone for being so understanding of the changes to bus 

times this last week as drivers have been held up by road works etc. which 

is beyond their control. Also a big thank you to those who have rung the 

drivers to let them know of any changes.  

Your drivers this week are Wharekopae- Paula Reedy, phone 867 3585 or                             

                                                                 027 787 9840 

                                           Taumata -     Kay Twigley, phone 8670866 

  

Ngā mihi maioha 

 
Katrina Dekker 

Principal 

 


